
 

 
 

                  Athens, 5 September 2023 

 
Announcement 

 
"AUTOHELLAS Tourist and Trading Société Anonyme" (hereinafter "Company"), following a 
relevant request from the Hellenic Capital Market Commission, clarifies that the Company has 
no development or information to announce in relation to the participation it has in Aegean 
Airlines S.A. in accordance with the relevant provisions of the applicable legislation on the 
disclosure of privileged information.   
 
 
 
 

  
 


